
 
 

ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL 
Tina Ford 

Car Park Manager 

Wealden District Council 

Sent via email: tina.ford@wealden.gov.uk  

Thursday 29th July 2021 

 

Dear Tina 

I am writing on behalf Alfriston Parish Council to say thank you to your team for arranging 

the recent refurbishment of the Dene car park toilets.  

 

We have had many comments from visitors and residents about how smart they look and 

what excellent facilities they now are.  

 

Thank you for all you have done.  
 

Your Sincerely  

 

Victoria Rutt 

Clerk and RFO  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLERK TO THE COUNCIL – MRS VICTORIA RUTT 
33 Swaines Way, Heathfield, East Sussex, TN21 0AN 

Telephone 07936 904 743 Email clerk@alfristonparishcouncil.org.uk  
www.alfristonparishcouncil.org.uk 
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